Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East 502-869-8000
Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Fax 502:543-3608
voww.bulliltschools.org

Memo
TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent%&
FROM: Sarah Smith, Director of Safe Schools and Mental Health Servic%
DATE: May 11, 2022

RE: Request for Presentation at May 23rd Board of Education Meeting

This is a request to recognize George Thurman, SRO at Bullitt Alternative Center
as the Ky Association of School Resource Officers “School Resource Officer of
the Year.” This request is under Presentations for the Monday, May 23rd Board
of Education meeting.

cc: Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent
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